UNATTI KANYA VIDHYALAYA

Uruli Kanchan
UDISE: 27250507724

Announcement

School Reopening Day

Good Morning, Students, Staff and Parents,

We hope you all had a restful break. This is a reminder that the school will
reopen on Wednesday [05/06/2024]. Please ensure that you are prepared
for the new term with all necessary supplies and ready to dive back into
learning. We look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to start.

Warm Regards
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